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Museum Address: Vincents Road Maldon.

Mailing Address: PO Box 2 Maldon 3463

Hello and welcome to the second edition of the Maldon Vintage Machinery Museum newsletter.
Hope this edition finds you all well. Thank you to those who provided feedback on the first edition
of the newsletter. You will find a couple of reminders in this edition of events coming up in the near
future.

Mucklefest

Mucklefest coming up on Sunday 22nd October 2017 which the museum is taking part in along with
some other local community groups. This is also a fundraiser for the museum so we are looking

for members to help out in the lead up to the event and on the day of the event itself.

Recent Events at the Museum

On Saturday 1st July 2017 a working bee was held to pour concrete for the fire shed extension. All
went well and thanks to the crew for the works completed on the job so far.

The concrete pour in progress at the fire shed extension



On Sunday 9th July The Maldon Vintage Machinery Museum hosted a Maldon in winter concert.
Everyone had a great day and there is a possibility of the museum hosting more of these concerts
in the future.

Maldon in Winter concert held at the museum.

Future activities and dates for your diary.

22nd Oct 2017. Mucklefest. At Muckleford.

25th Nov 2017. (Saturday). General Meeting. 10:30am.

21st Dec 2017. Members Christmas BBQ.

30th March to 2nd April 2018 (Fri-Mon) Easter Rally.
26th May 2018. (Saturday). General Meeting. 10:30am.
25th August 2018. (Saturday). General Meeting and AGM. 10:30am.


